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MUHUCTEPCTBO POCCUMICKON ®EIEPALIUU
JIO ATOMHOU SHEPI'UY
JlenaprameHT MeXIYHADOAHOIO ¥ DHElTHeSKOHOMIYECKONO COTRY/MfHYECTBA
Ministry of the Russian Federation on Atomic Energy
Department of International and External Economic Coaperation
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To: Mr. K. Mori, Vice Chairman, JAIF Fax:
Copy: Fax: (81-3) 5777-0760
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From: G.F. Ncfedov, Acting Head of Department -
Subject: OUR REF.//j 3“?/1'
Ref: Date: 20 /11 /03

Dear Mr. Mori,

In conjunction with forthcoming Japan-Russia consultations on nuclear
cooperation scheduled on November 26, 2003 delegation of Minatom of
Russia, consisting of 6 personsand headed by Mr. V.S. Bezzubtscv, the Head
of the Department on Atomic Power, would like to have a meeting with
JAIF.

There are following topics that we consider be useful to discuss:
review of Japan — Russia cooperation with the emphasis on FBR, utilization
of surplus weapons Pu, upgrading of legal basis of Japan-Russia
cooperation. :

Based on our informal contacts with Mrs. Sakurai we understand that
such a meeting is feasible and will take place on November 27 as a “lunch
meeting”, We thank you for your kind arrangements and hope that there
will be useful discussion between Minatom’s delegation and JAIF,

G.F. Nefedov
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